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06 December 2024
Dear Pete,

I’m writing to thank you for your support earlier this year during Operation Otlimatua in the Port Hills, and
Operation St Andrews in Loburn, carrying out fire relief operations in support of impacted communities.

In the Port Hills, the tipper truck you provided removed 18m? of destroyed structure. In Loburn it removed
9.59 tonnes of debris, the vast majority of the destroyed home that we were working to clear.

While our volunteers did the lifting and shifting, it was your support that enabled us to have a real impact. In
addition, the support of a brand as respected and prestigious as TR Group and the generous provision of
modern, capable and safe vehicles made our veteran volunteers feel valued, made them feel that the work
they did had meaning, and made them feel like they were worth supporting.

After each deployment we provide our volunteers with a custom patch to acknowledge their work. In this case,
we’ve included patches for both Loburn and the Port Hills. Also enclosed is a Taskforce Kiwi patch, which is
only issued to those who have deployed as part of our team, or who have offered critical assistance, as you
have done.

Thank you again for your support, and | hope you and the TR Group team have a fantastic Christmas and New
Year.

Nga mihi nui,

774

Richard Adams
Founder & National Director
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